
Minutes of Tarset Village Hall (TVH) Committee Meeting 

7pm Wednesday 8th May 2019 

 

Present: Sheila Brodie (Treasurer), Malcolm Brodie (Chair), David McKracken,  

Hazel Ions, Michael Nixon, Lizzie Kathirival 

1. Apologies 

  Sarah Hallberg, Shirley Colbeck-Smith, John Holland 

2. Minutes of previous meeting. 

Minutes of previous meeting (17th April 2019) were presented and accepted without 

alteration. Proposed David McKracken, Seconded Hazel Ions. 

3. Matters Arising. 

None 

4. Finance Update 

SB  finance presented and accepted 

5. Garden Update 

To be discussed outside next meeting. HI to contact Mark Anderson re moving gazebo. 

 

6. General management 

Tony Anderson no longer our handyman. Linus Morton to be offered the job. Michael 

Nixon suggested that a type of contract be produced confirming his position as a self-

employed person for Linus to sign. 

Disabled entry bell fitted. 

Russ Walker to fit LED dimmer switches and disabled pull alarm. 

Storage cupboard no movement on the building of it. Discussion took place due to 

misunderstandings. The Ceilidh Group are to organise building of same. 

 

7. Bookings  

15/5 Holly Bush Darts Final. It has been confirmed that the boards are free standing.  

29/6 Private party in June 

Sept extra Film Night 

 

8. Bars 

New till will be up and running as soon as new software can be found. 

The new beers are popular but prices must rise across the range. Prices agreed as 

Bottled Beers and Small Wines £3.00 

Spirits (25ml) £2.50 Mixer 60p Coke £1.00 

Rest of drinks to remain as is 

 

 

 



9. Events/Fundraisers 

Hazel had suggested a Supper Dance. Maybe using Jason Arnup. He is not available this 

year.  

HI suggested an Auction Night she will look into it. 

DM had forgotten about the BBQ suggested for May. 

Amanda Lucas has suggested a dinner dance for the community. Possible conflict with 

Boe Rigg and Holly Bush 

 

10. Any other business 

David H. suggested we ask the community to help paint the hall outside and move the 

fence. 

A suggestion was made about the hall becoming an eco-wedding venue. There were 

doubts. 

 

Marketing 

The Hall needs more advertising to shout about our facilities. ie for 18th and 21st 

birthdays etc.  

We need a proactive web site and social media presence to promote the hall. 

 

11. Date of next Meeting 

12th June 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


